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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
In accordance with the Michigan Open Meetings Act, Public Act 267 of 1976, MCL 15.261, et. seq., the 
City Council will hold two (2) public hearings on Tuesday, February 21, 2023 at 6:30 p.m.* 
 
The purpose of the public hearings is for the following: 

• Vacating a portion of the South Clinton Right-of-Way (West Detroit to City Limits)  
• Vacating a portion of South Kenzie Right-of-Way (East Detroit to East Clay)  

*This is an in-person meeting only and there will be no video participation options. 
The public is welcome to attend the meeting at 224 W. Buffalo Street, New Buffalo, MI 49117.  

 
Per the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids should 
contact the City Clerk by writing or calling the following:  
 
 City Clerk’s Office 
 224 W. Buffalo Street 
 New Buffalo, MI 49117 
 (269) 469-1500 
 afidler@cityofnewbuffalo.org 
 
Amy Fidler, City Clerk 
Posted: February 2, 2023 
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